
On 6 October 2020, ACCC staff spoke with Emmanuel at Easy E’s Mechanical who said he: 

 strongly opposed the Mitsubishi exclusive dealing notification 

 considered the notification would ruin the aftermarket game, and 

 thought that if Mitsubishi came out with a 10 year warranty, then other car 
manufacturers would also, which would further impact independent mechanics. 

 

 


